Leon Letson

From: Sal Sherman <slytrbl@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 12:05 PM
To: Leon Letson

Subject: Village Station

I've lived on S. Day Drive for 25 years. The infrastructure will
NOT support the additional traffic expected on S. Day
or Robert St. A lovely, quiet, neighborhood will be ruined.

Sally Sherman



Leon Letson

From: Marc Morin <marcnmotion@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 2:57 PM
To: Leon Letson

Subject: CAR16-00030 & PUD16-00027

Dear Mr. Letson:

I am writing regarding my concerns about the planning, and possible approval of the construction of the 91-unit apartments mentioned above.
My concerns are that the existing infrastructure of this area is not capable of facilitating the influx of traffic that the addition of over 100
motor vehicles (in the vicinity and neighborhood) would create.

I live on Day Dr. If the mentioned proposal were to be approved, I hope that steps to mitigate traffic (such as speed bumps) on Day Dr. would
be considered, and taken into account.
I hope these topics will discussed at the public hearing on November 7th.

Sincerely, =~ Marc Morin marcnmtion @ gmail.com
810 S Day Dr (406) 544 3011

Boise, ID 83705
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